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Happy July Division Six! I hope
you all are enjoying your

summer. If you have not sent
me your contact information
please do so. I will be putting

out these newsletters as well as
monthly emails to keep you
guys as updated as possible.

Summer Leadership
Conference

SLC will be taking place
from July 8th to the 10th.
I will be sure to report on

the event in next
month's newsletter. I
hope to see you guys

there if you are
attending!



Calendar of
Events

October 1st, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Payable

October 16th, 2021
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1st-5th,
2021

Key Club Week

December 1st, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

February 1st, 2022 
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Dollywood Fall Rally
Dollywood Fall Rally will take

place on October 16th. This event
will take place at Dollywood in

Pigeon Forge, TN. This will be a
fun day of events and celebrating
Key Club! I hope to see everyone

there.

Divisional Council
Meeting and Officer

Training Meeting
We as a division need to decide

on dates that best work for both a
Divisional Council Meeting and a
Officer Training Meeting. I would

appreciate if advisors could
contact me with dates that work
best for themselves. I hope to see
you all soon and we can work to

improve our division!

July 22nd, 2021
Levitt AMP concerts begin



Youth Opportunities Fund
The Youth Opportunities Fund (YOF) is an endowed

fund for Key Club International held within the Kiwanis
Children’s Fund. YOF grants can help you take action.
Look around and identify service that needs to be done
in your school, community or the world. Then apply for

a grant. For more information  about the Youth
Opportunities Fund please visit:

https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/

Levitt AMP Concerts
If you live in the Middlesboro area, I am sure you have
heard of the Levitt AMP Concerts. This is where the

city of Middlesboro has free live music in the
downtown area. Our clubs are an important part of the

musical event. The first of the Levitt Amp Concerts
starts on July 22nd. If you are interested in helping at
the concerts or have any questions please contact me!


